
 

 

RE 
 
In RE we will be learning about how we should care 
for others and the world, and why this matters.  We 
will do this through studying bible stories, the lives of 
believers such as Dr Barnado, Mother Teresa and 
local believers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Science 
 
 
In Science, we will continue to learn about living things and their habitats. 
We will be learning about what a habitat is, the different types of habitats, 
the animals that live there and how they have adapted to their habitats.  
We will be working scientifically by developing our skills of identifying and 
classifying and observing changes over time. 
We will also be going a trip to Knowsley Safari Park to learn about a 
variety of animals and their habitats. Exciting! 
 

PSHE 
 
In PSHE we will be covering the strands of 

relationships, living in the wider world and health and 

wellbeing. In our relationships lessons, we will be 

learning about bullying and fairness. In our living in 

the wider world lessons, we will be learning about 

communities, money and finance. In our health and 

wellbeing lessons, we will be learning about 

changing and growing, and our emotions.  

Geography 
 
In geography we will be studying the country of 
Zambia in Africa and comparing the village of 
Mugurameno to where we live in Rochdale.  
 

Music 
 
In music, we will be learning to play the recorder. 
 

Maths 
 
In Maths, we will be learning about position and 
direction, time statistics.  
 
In our position and direction lessons we will be 
learning to describe position, movement, turns and 
make patterns with shapes.  
 
In our time lessons, we will be learning to tell the time 
to the hour, half hour, o’clock and half past, quarter 
past and quarter to, telling the time in 5 minute 
intervals, hours in a day, finding and comparing 
durations of time and writing the time. 
 
In our statistics lessons, we will learn about block 
diagrams and pictograms. We will be learning how to 
draw and interpret them.  

Art 
 
In Art we will be working with clay and developing our 
skills as sculptors.  We will create a house tile 
demonstrating how we can flatten, pinch, sculpt and 
emboss the clay. 
 
 
 

Computing 
 

In computing, we will continue learning about how to 
create digital pictures. The children will learn to 
recognise that different devices can be used to 
capture photographs and will gain experience 
capturing, editing, and improving photos. Finally, they 
will use this knowledge to recognise that images they 
see may not be real. 
 

PE 
 
In PE we will be learning to play cricket and practising 
our throwing, catching and batting skills to help with 
this.  

English 
 
We will continue with our writing approach ‘The Write 

Stuff’. We will start the term by writing a recount of 

our trip to Knowsley Safari Park.  We will then learn 

how to write a non-chronological report about big 

cats. We will also be writing a narrative based on ‘A 

Lion in Paris’.  

In our reading lessons, we will be working on 

vocabulary and oral and written comprehension. 

Children that still need to work on their sound 

knowledge will continue with RWI. 

 
 
 

 


